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CHRISTMAS / NEW YEAR CLOSING DATES 

 

Family Planning Welfare NT wishes to inform all of our valued clients 

we will be closing for Christmas on:   

Friday 20th December 2024 at 4pm 

Reopening:     Thursday 2nd January 2025 at 9am 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all our wonderful 

clients for another great year and wish you all a truly wonderful and 

joyous Christmas and New Year season. 

IF YOU REQUIRE URGENT MEDICAL ASSISTANCE OR 

PREGNANCY INFORMATION DURING OUR CLOSURE DATES 

PLEASE CONTACT YOUR GP OR VISIT THE ROYAL DARWIN & 

PALMERSTON HOSPITAL A&E DEPARTMENT. 

 

 


